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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, February 4, 2020 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
February 4, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent 

 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller, Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated on the various projects that he has completed.  There has 

been a google issue that he has had to complete updates on all computers.  He is nearing completion of this update.  He 

completed the email requests for School Perceptions in order to email parents and teachers the survey.  He is working with 

CESA to update our district website.  He continues to have Technology Committee meetings to discuss what is going well or 

not in the buildings and get input from teachers.  He has submitted our ERate Cat 1 funding.  At this time the district is holding 

off on submitting the Cat 2 funding.  He will be sending a survey out to staff soon in regards to technology in the district. 

 Future Technology Planning:  He indicated that we will be looking into replacing the HS library computers.  They are in need of 

replacement.  Also, he is working on a district technology replacement plan that will help us see what the future holds each 

year in regards to upgrades.  

 February In-Service Planning:  Mrs. Cramer described the February in-service day to the committee.  She indicated that 

teachers will be presenting to each other.  There is a great mix of learning and fun. 

 School Perceptions Survey—The committee took a look at the final survey.  The agreed with the changes that had been 

made.  The survey will be out to residents in mid to late February and the board will get results on March 16. 

 Curricular Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated that the team for science will be meeting soon to start the process of adoption for 

new science curriculum. 

 Scheduling for 2020-2021:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on MS/HS scheduling for the next school year.  She indicated 

that they are working to have students use IC to do course selection.  This will be done in March is the hope. 

 Course Offerings 2020-2021:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the process used for updating courses at the HS.  She 

indicated that she will be putting the course selection book together.   

 


